
DONNY YOUNGBLOOD 
Sheriff-Coroner 

1350 Norris Road, Bakersfield, California  93308-2231 
Telephone (661) 391-7500 

 
 
 
 

The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

 

 
 

Beyond Bias: Racial & Identity Profiling Update Training 
  
To maintain compliance with the Racial & Identity Profiling Update Training mandate per 
California Penal Code Section 13519.4, all sworn personnel in the Deputy classification 
must complete retaining every five (5) years.  This can be achieved through the POST 
Learning Portal by completing the Beyond Bias: Racial & Identity Profiling Update 
Course. 
 
All sworn personnel in the Deputy classification have been enrolled into the Learning 
Portal course.  Once logged into your Learning Portal account, you will find the 
assigned training listed under Active Courses on your Dashboard.  Click the course link 
to begin your training.  All five (5) modules and the final assessment must be completed 
to receive credit for completing this training.  
 
This Learning Portal training must be completed by June 25th, 2024. 
 
For additional information on how to access the Learning Portal, or to view Learning 
Portal Tutorials, please visit https://post.ca.gov/Learning-Portal-Status-Update. 
 
Any questions regarding this specific training can be directed to our POST Training 
Coordinator, Amber Hemingway, at hemingwaya@kernsheriff.org. 
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